
The Orrville Board of Education is excited to invite you to participate in 
an upcoming focus group as part of our strategic planning efforts to 
gather valuable feedback about our schools. 

Your insights are essential in helping us understand your perspective regarding 
the Orrville Schools. 

Your voice is crucial in shaping the future of our schools, and we look forward to 
your input as we work together to ensure continued success for our students and 
families. 

Your feedback is fundamental in helping us understand what we are doing well, 
what we should start doing, and what practices we may need to adjust. 

Focus groups are only one way we will 
engage with the community and staff. 
Staff and community surveys will also be 
available to gather insights and feedback. 
Our goal is to provide various opportunities 
to engage our staff and community. 

If you are unable to attend one of the focus 
groups, we will be sending a community 
survey in later October. 

October 3 or October 29 
6:30 pm at the High School Cafeteria

ORRVILLE CITY SCHOOLS

FOCUS 
GROUPS

Please join us!

Questions? 
If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact me.

Dr. David Toth
Superintendent

orvl_dtoth@tccsa.net 
330-682-5811 X2003

orrvilleschools.org


